INITIATIVE

In 20186, the Unicef UK Baby Friendly Initiative launched a Call to Action campaign urging UK governments to take four steps to enable
mothers to give their babies the best possible start, and to protect all babies from commercial interests. A key aspect of this is ensuring that unicef &g:gﬁ
breastfeeding mothers have access to consistent, face-to-face, predictable and ongoing support. To understand the level of support that families are e L
receiving, we asked Infant FBBdil‘lg Leads representing individual services across England to tell us about the provision in their area. 145

professionals responded from across hespital and community services. This is what they told us about the State of sup purt for new mums.

SERVICES HAVE BEEN CUT ACROSS ENGLAND:
. . 1775 reported cuts in infant feeding support groups

“ea, 52% reported a negative impact on I'I'Iltﬂmily services

G 28%% reported cuts in specialist breastfeeding support ? 35% reported a negative impact on neonatal services
< 58% reported cuts in front line visits by health workers L P 1Y reported a negative impact on health visiting services
11075 reported cuts in peer support or one-to-one support 1175 reported a negative impact on children’s centre services
48% reported closure of children's centre services CUTS MEAN:

Only 12% said that they had not seen any cuts in services.

BUT THERE IS GOOD NEWS TOO:

336.”;0 reported improvements in specialist breastfeeding support, a key part of the
Unicef UK Baby Friendly Initiative standards.

Services cut Services improved

FEWER TRAINED STAFF TO OFFER MUMS SUPPORT

Nolnh:Wecf
LESS TIME FOR STAFF TO PROVIDE INFORMATION & SUPPORT

Ycl\rl::s. & HL;mbelr
FEWER PLACES FOR MUMS TO GO FOR BREASTFEEDING SUPPORT

East of England
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